
Dear District 3 Residents, 

The letter here was forwarded to each of the Township Committee members and the Township 
Administrator.  The letter is in response to attempts by Fire District No. 2 (Whippany) to privatize 
Emergency Medical Services (EMS), not only in their district, but throughout the Township.  The 
providing of EMS in Hanover Township was recognized, by resolution, by the Township 
Committee in 2010.  The move afoot is to turn EMS over to a hospital-based organization. 

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 3 sees no need to fix a system which is not 
broken.  Our organization has provided EMS since 1941, representing 83 years of dedication to 
our community.  District 3 has consistently worked to provide the finest levels of care, and 
currently provides all allowable treatments as allowed by the State of New Jersey, something that 
a hospital-based provider will not match.   

District 3 has staffed consistent with the needs of our community and has response times to both 
Districts that surpass national averages. 

Over the next few months Fire District No. 3 anticipates this matter coming front and center with 
the Township Committee and will provide data and statistics which bear out that the program, 
currently in place in Hanover Township, represents the finest system of EMS in the County, 
especially when factoring in the Firefighter/EMT First-Responders of Fire District No. 2. 

Comments or questions can be forwarded to emsqa@htfd3.com. 

Sincerely, 

Steven J. Cornine, Chairman 
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